
Randy Pettapiece, MPP, Perth-Wellington E-Mail Response of May 10, 2017 to WDGPH re 
Letter to the Honourable Eric Hoskins, Minister re  HPV Immunization Catch-up for Boys 
and a Provincial Alcohol Strategy 

Hon. Eric Hoskins, MPP 
Minister of Health and Long-Term Care 

Dear Minister: 

Attached are two letters you should have received from Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public 
Health. They concern HPV immunization and a provincial alcohol strategy—two issues that are 
extremely important to many communities. 

I would appreciate if you would respond directly to WDGPH and send me a copy of your 
response. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Randy Pettapiece, MPP 
Perth-Wellington 
519-272-0660 


